
 

Dear parents/carers 

I would like to take this opportunity to formally introduce myself. My name is Mrs 

O’Neill and I am the Vice Principal of the SRP. I did have the pleasure of meeting 

some of your lovely children before the Easter Holidays and I look forward to 

teaching them all in the very near future. 

Thank you for taking the time to speak to me over the phone. I look forward to 

arranging a coffee morning where we can meet face to face. 

This week I have been putting together some home learning which you will be able 

to access on Google Classroom from Monday 27th April. I have also included 

examples of OT, sensory activities and a symbolised timetable to support your 

children during this uncertain time. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me via email if you have any questions or need 

some advice. I will be more than happy to help. 

srplfp@theparkfederation.org 

Take care and stay safe, 

Mrs O’Neill 
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